
We welcomed our f i rst  resident
on October 30th and are now

off ic ial ly  OPEN! 

WELCOME TO OUR FIRST RESIDENTS!

Q: Will meals be served right
away?
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FrequentlyFrequentlyFrequently

Q: When Can i move in?
First, we need your resident

application form, medical
assessment (completed by a

physician), and medication list.
Then we will schedule an

appointment for a medical
review with our staff, to

discuss your specific care
needs. Following the medical

review, an appointment will be
set to sign your lease. At the
lease signing appointment

your move in date will be set.
We cannot set a move in date
until all these steps have been

completed. 

AskedAskedAsked
QuestionsQuestionsQuestions

“ In Flanders Fields,  the poppies blow
Between the crosses,  row on row,

That mark our place;  and in the sky
The larks,  st i l l  bravely s inging,  f ly

Scarce heard amid the guns below.”
-  John McCrae

Yes. The kitchen is open and
serving supper to all residents
who have moved in, as well as
breakfast and lunch to those

residents on the breakfast and
lunch programs.
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November: Library
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Located on the main floor,
the library is a relaxing space
with a beautiful fireplace and
stunning views of the treed

area out back. Residents can
enjoy borrowing books from
the library collection, using
the resident computer, and
will be able to enjoy a coffee

and snack from the adjoining
Bistro!

DO YOU HAVE QUESTIONS OR NEED MORE INFORMATION?

CONTACT US!
(780) 962-6598
fenwyckheights@smhg.ca


